From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Barnhill, Amy D."

Cc: Tucker, Shelly

Subject: RE: 1RP-4715 Salado Draw 5-28-17

Date: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 11:30:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

approved_1RP-4715 Final C-141.pdf
approved_1RP-4715, Salado Draw Produced Water Spill Final Remediation Report,.pdf

Ms. Barnbhill:
Thank you for the reminder and your patience.

The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-4715 closed. However, this
determination by the Qil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.

Like approval from BLM required.
Thanks,

Olivia Yu

Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>

Sent: Monday, August 6, 2018 8:29 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD
<MaxeyG.Brown@state.nm.us>

Cc: Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>

Subject: RE: 1RP-4715 Salado Draw 5-28-17

Hello Olivia and Shelly,

Can you tell me if this was accepted for closure?
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From: Barnhill, Amy D.
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 3:01 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD

<MaxeyG.Brown@state.nm.us>
Cc: Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>; Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>
Subject: 1RP-4715 Salado Draw 5-28-17

Olivia and Shelly,
Please see the attached Closure Report and Final C-141 for 1RP-4715 Salado Draw
spill which occurred on 5-28-17. Please let me know if there is anything else I need

to do. I await your approval for closure of this spill.

Thank you,

Amy Barnhill

Waste and Water Specialist
MCBU

Office: 432-687-7108

Cell: 432-940-8524

E-Mail: ABarnhill@chevron.com

#OurEnvironmentMatters

"The highest performance you can expect is the lowest standard you

set"

Q

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that
this email has been sent to you in error, please reply to the sender that you received the message; then

please delete this email.
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